## Brittany Turner & Greg Turner Turner Stables

November 15, 2022

Mr. Jeff Botts

Mr. Mark Bowman

Mr. Tim Coomer

Mr. Carl Dickerson

Mr. Billy Houchens

Mr. Trent Riddle

Mr. Kenneth Sartin

Dear Barren County Magistrates:

We are writing to express our appreciation that Barren County has spoken at the ballot box. Our phones have been busy with people expressing support for us and acknowledging the actions by County Judge-Executive Hale that hurt us, hurt you, and the citizens of Barren County.

As magistrates, you were never given the truth about our horses and why they were seized. I tried nine times to get a day in court only to be turned away with continual delays and mounting legal expenses. It is a hard thing to sign something saying you might have hurt the one constant love in my families' life — our horses. But I couldn't fight big government and I still can't. Just recently, the judge gave immunity to all government officials, but that doesn't right the wrong that was committed against us.

As you know, the county is in possession of our nine horses with an approved motion to sell them. We are writing to ask you to stop the distribution of the illegally seized property and return them to us and clear our names so that we can again provide stable rides in the Commonwealth.

If you look at the evidence versus the explanations that were spun to cover the actions by some, you will conclude that this is an injustice. It isn't right that one man, who is supposed to be monitored by seven, could do such a thing. We are respectfully asking you to do what is right and help put this behind us.

We have consulted our attorney, Gary Logsdon, regarding this letter and he is aware that we want to resolve this situation and end the appeal process. It was never about the money.

Please reach out to Gary if you have any questions. His number is 270-597-2134. We are hoping Barren County will do what is right.

Sincerely,

Greg Turner

Brittany Turner